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April 9th, 2021

Dear Child Care Partners,
A number of you have reached out with regards to accessing your space. In alignment with the Provincial Stay-At-Home order and based on the advice of the Chief Medical Officer of Health, all individuals are encouraged to stay home as much as possible, with trips outside the home limited to necessities only. Should BASP staff require access to schools during the closure for essential items or work, we informed Principals that this should be coordinated through them and Head Caretakers. A reminder that all Toronto Public Health and TDSB protocols must be followed at all times when onsite, including but not limited to screening, PPE use and physical distancing. 
Should you have any questions, please contact Early Years Coordinators Nadie Lekosky for Learning Centres 1 and 4 Nadejda.Lekosky@tdsb.on.ca  or Karen Guthrie for Learning Centres 2 and 3 Karen.Guthrie@tdsb.on.ca.
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